
 

 

 

 

To: Members of the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory 
Committee 

From: Rob McAulay, Recreation Division and                                   
Peterborough Sport & Wellness Centre Manager 

Meeting Date: February 16, 2021 

Subject: Report APRAC21-004 
 Disc Golf Presentation 

Purpose 

A report to inform the Arena Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee on a proposal to 
establish additional Disc Golf locations within the City of Peterborough, through a 
presentation by John Etches, a Peterborough resident and Disc Golf Enthusiast.   

Recommendation  

That the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report ARAC21-004, dated February 16, 2021, of the 
Recreation Division and Peterborough Sport and Wellness Centre Manager, as follows: 

That a presentation by John Etches be received for information. 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budget or financial implications associated with the recommendation of 
Report APRAC21-004. 
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Background 

Staff has invited John Etches to make a presentation to the Arenas Park and Recreation 
Advisory Committee at its meeting of February 16, 2021 to inform the committee on the 
current Disc Golf facilities within the City of Peterborough, as well as a proposal on the 
creation of additional facilities. 

Submitted by, 

 
 
Rob McAulay 
Recreation Division and Peterborough Sport & Wellness Centre Manager  

 

Contact Name: 
Rob McAulay 
Recreation Division and Peterborough Sport & Wellness Centre Manager 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 2204 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
E-Mail: rmcaulay@peterborough.ca  
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